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Interested in Becoming a CCCTS Board Member? 
 

The overall direction and activities of CCCTS are overseen by the Board of Directors.  According to the CCCTS 

Bylaws: 

 

25(3) – There shall be ten (10) Directors or other such number, as determined from time to time at a general 

meeting, and 

26(1) – The Directors shall be elected at the Annual General Meeting.   Directors will serve for a two-year term 
with approximately one half of the Directors being elected each year. 
 
Normally, there are 10 Board meetings per year with no meeting in July and August.  Meetings take place via 
Zoom. The President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer are officers of CCCTS.  Other directors have 
leadership responsibility for specific activities (e.g., International tours, North American tours, Hub and Spokes).  
The Minutes from CCCTS Board meetings which are posted on the website provide a good overview of the 
Board’s activities. 
 
If serving as a CCCTS Director might interest you, please send a message to the President, Paul Hough or 
Secretary, Maureen Weston by logging into the CCCTS website and clicking on “Home”, “My Page” and, then 
“Message”. 
 

 

 

 

 

Interested in Becoming a  
Fraser Valley Chapter Steering Committee Member? 

The FV Chapter Steering Committee oversees a variety of chapter activities including the weekly ride program, 

special rides (e.g., Week of Rides, Century Rides), social events, new member orientation and member 

communications and interfaces with local governments on cycling-related road safety issues. 

We currently meet monthly via Zoom. There are presently 11 members on the Steering Committee and several 

members, having served for a number of years, have indicated that they will be stepping down at the end of the 

year. So, we need some new faces. 

If serving on the Steering Committee might interest you and you wish to learn more, please contact Edward Dillon, 

President (drecdillon@gmail.com) or Linda Hensman, Secretary (LRHensman@gmail.com) 
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New Members 
Please welcome our new FV Chapter members. 

 

Jan Hobbis, Peter Skepasts, Charmaine Skepasts and Jim Sigouin 

We now have 140 members in the FV chapter, an increase of 8 over 2024 and 40 over 

2022 when Covid caused membership to decline. 

 
 

 Week of Rides – July 14-18 

We had an excellent and well attended 5 days of riding with 4 days of regular and “relaxed” rides.  On the 

Friday, the two rides were combined and we had over 50 riders. 

Congratulations to the riders that rode all 5 days. 
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Century Ride – August 13th 

A 100 km century ride and a shorter 75 km ¾ century ride took place on August 13th with a total 

of 39 riders participating.  The day finished off with a get together at the Delta Golf Club. 

Thanks to the ride leaders and sub leaders. 
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Victoria Chapter Invitational Ride – August 20th 

35 or so FV chapter members and several guests accepted the kind invitation from the 

Victoria chapter for a ride on the Saanich Peninsula and a picnic lunch at Beaver Lake. 

Thanks to the members of the Victoria chapter for organizing and hosting this very 

successful event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


